
 

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Paul Widdison, Vice 

President Jon Ritchie, Members: Douglas Hurst, 
Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Heidi Alder 

Legal Counsel

DATE: September 26, 2024

SUBJECT: Update and Reimplementation of Policy 6600 Naming of School Facilities 
and Mascots on a second read

Policy 6600 Naming of School Facilities and Mascots was previously repealed and 
integrated with the Donation policy.  It was determined this policy needed to be a 
stand-alone policy therefore it has been revised and updated. The update includes the 
District’s current practices for naming and renaming a school and outlines the 
procedures for naming facilities within a school.   Our Legal Department has requested 
an update to this policy. We are seeking Board approval of this policy on a second read.


